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April 28, 1980

,

Mr. Paul E. Bryson
623 Woodland Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Cherry Hill, NJ 08002 TO F01A-80-183

Dear Mr. Bryson:

This supplements my previous letter to you dated April 25, 1980, which
responded to your letter dated March 31, 1980.

In further response to your re' quest, the additional documents identified
as NUREG-0217, NUREG-0240, and NUREG/CR-0308 are enclosed. These documents
were enroute to this office from another building at the time our previous
letter was being sent to you and missed being included in that package. .

Sincerely,
9

J. M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office .f Administration '

Enclousres: As stated
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